


indigenous biodiversity loss as a result.
We want to be involved in all review processes – We are very keen to take any
opportunity to assist with reviews, scope-development and provision of advice. Please feel
free to reach out and we’ll help where we can.

 
If you want clarification on any of the above, please let me know.
 
Ngā mihi,
Chris
(on behalf of Biomanagers SIG)
 
 
 

Chris Keeling
Director | Carina Ltd

m: 027 678 9753

 
 


